
Lakes and Reservoirs 

 

Per the San Diego County public health order in response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, please follow the temporary protocols below 

for enjoying the reservoirs. 

 

• Maintain social distancing of a minimum of 6-feet at all times. 
(other than family/household members). 

 
• Do not enter the reservoir if you have a cough or fever. 

 

 

 

Please check www.sandiego.gov/status for updates regarding closures and restrictions. 


